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Utility Projects 

 
Chaparral, Crescent, and Will Boleman 
 

We are currently finalizing waterline realignment designs. 
 

Commerce Park Plant Improvements 
  

• Well 
Having continued permitting and groundwater modeling discussions 
with the Southern Trinity Groundwater Conservation District (STGCD). 
Revised reports have been sent to STGCD for their review and 
consideration to amend the existing permit withdrawal location.  

• Plant 
o Geotechnical bores have been performed.  

 
 

Street/Transportation Projects 

 
 Chaparral, Crescent, and Will Boleman 
   
  Project topo has been taken, awaiting geotechnical bores to be taken for soil 

characteristics to determine final roadway design needs, bores are currently scheduled 
for Jan. 24th.  
 

  Drainage Projects 
  

N/A 
 
By:         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miles W. Whitney, P.E. 

Note:  All dates are approximate and subject to change. 


